
Dear Chairman and Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
   My name is Kristy, and my family and I reside in Dickinson.  I am reaching out 

to you today in support of SB2123. I am in favor of this bill because of the penalty 

it provides to those who intentionally share objectionable acts or materials with 

minors.  
 
    It has been brought to the attention of our community of some of the new 

“educational” materials being used in public institutions. Sadly, these materials are 

highly pornographic.  Many studies have linked a minor’s porn usage to higher 

instances of depression, anxiety, sexual aggression, predatory behaviors, sexual 

dysfunction, and other mental health issues.    
 
     Pornography is incredibly harmful!  Please vote DO PASS on SB2123!  Let’s 

seek to protect our children from porn’s destructive snare. 
 
Thank you, 

 


